

Pass Alny la next. -..-



Janet Routledge MLA

Burnaby North

Deputy Government Whip

October 29, 2019

Brian McCalder, President and CEO BC Amateur Athletics Association Fortius Athlete Development Centre Suite 2001 B Oslo Landing, 3713 Kensington Ave, Burnaby, BC V5B 0A7

Dear Brian,

I'm writing to congratulate the BC Amateur Athletics Association on receiving a 2019 Community Gaming Grant. As you know, Community Gaming Grants support not-for-profit organizations that deliver community programs benefitting British Columbia.

SABRINA 1

As the grandparent of two young athletes I am so pleased that your association has its home in Burnaby North. I know that the work you do to promote, encourage and develop the sport makes Burnaby a stronger place. Thank you for all that you do.

It's wonderful that the BC Amateur Athletics Association is a recipient of this year's Community Gaming Grants because of the direct benefit to the broader community and I'd like to add my voice of thanks for your ongoing contributions.

I wish you continued success in the future; please don't hesitate to contact my constituency office if I can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Janet Routledge, MLA

Burnaby North

JR: cj

🌠 bcgeu.